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GREGORY HAMILTON
Waleed Al-Aziz. In 1985, he 
masterminded the hijacking of TWA
Flight 847, securing the release of 
31 Lebanese political prisoners. He 
successfully brokered the sale of 
chemical weapons and dual-use 
technologies to Pakistan in 1987. 
In 1993, he acquired 54 of our own 
Stinger missiles in exchange for 
sensitive intel we have yet to 
determine the nature of. He later 
sold the missiles to Syria. Aziz
plans to end his illustrious career 
by way of philanthropy. Langley 
tells us he's sired at least 13 
charitable organizations, covertly 
providing the financial 
infrastructure for the 5 major 
terror networks. We've been tasked 
to trace the donations to their 
sources and build the necessary 
fiscal surveillance models. 
Apprehending Aziz is officially 
only a secondary objective. I want 
you to make it the first. Let's put 
this son of a bitch in the morgue. 
Get work done.


